
 

 

IQ CARDS – CHRISTMAS FUNDRAISER 2022 

Dear Parents & Guardians 

This term we are delighted to be participating in the Christmas fundraiser with IQ 

Cards.    The funds that we raise through your purchases will be used to benefit the 

school. 

Your child has brought home with them the amazing design they have created. IQ 

Cards can print this design onto high quality Stationery including Greeting Cards, 

Postcards, Gift Wrap &, Sticky Gift Labels.   Also, some fun and affordable gifts:  

Chocolate Bars, Notebooks, Fridge Magnets & Keyrings  

Your child’s name and design will be printed onto all the products for that personal 

touch! 

To order:  

 Scan the QR code on the design form, this will take you to our online portal 

(http://www.iqcardsonline.co.uk ) 

 Enter the School Reference and the Pupil Number printed on the design form 

(the pupil number is different for every form). 

 Ensure you type your child’s name correctly – this is exactly how it will be 

printed on the final products 

 To make payment - Register or Log-in (if you ordered last year your e-mail 

address and password will still work)   

 Make a note of your order reference on the design from 

 You may place orders for more than one child when logged in 

 Return the artwork to school so it can be sent for scanning 

Once payment has been made order forms must be returned to school by: 

Friday 14th October 2022 

The quality and price of these products is fantastic and they are perfect to give to 

friends and family, please support the school by ordering.  All ordered products will be 

handed out by early December latest. 

 

Any queries please contact fospspta@gmail.com 

http://www.iqcardsonline.co.uk/

